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Comments: I am writing to state my strong opposition to the proposed bold ban.  Bolting is a necessary aspect of

climbing safety and has been utilalized by clermbers for generations. Climbers have been sustainably been

visiting, and using national forest land for generations. Please allow us to continue to use this precious resource

on a way that promotes safety and sustainability. 


